
Alberta Seed Processors Announce SEED SMART ™ Scholarship Recipients 
 
December 23, 2021: Lacombe, AB – Three future agriculture leaders are one step closer to 
achieving their career dreams this Christmas season. 
 
This week, the Alberta Seed Processors announced three official recipients of its 2021/22 
SEED SMART scholarships – one more than was originally planned, says ASP President Tom 
Coppock 
 
“Nurturing the next generation of agriculture leaders in our province is one of the most 
important things that we can do to secure the future of our industry,” he says. “This year, 
we had so many impressive applications that the board of directors decided to award one 
additional scholarship.” 
 
Each year, ASP offers two scholarships, valued at $1,000 each, granted based on a 
combination of accomplishments which include; but are not restricted to, academic and 
non-academic, volunteerism, and personal achievements. Applicants must be Canadian 
citizens enrolled in a Canadian post-secondary institute, with preference given to those 
studying agriculture- based programs in Alberta. 
 
To learn more about the ASP scholarship program: https://seedprocessors.ca/seed-smart-
scholarship-apply-today/ 
 

2021/22 recipients 
 
Shelby-Lyn Richards 
Sexsmith, AB 
 
“I’m thanks and honoured for your contribution to my education. My 
future plans are the return to the Peace Country, where I will advance 
my career by working with local farmers who inspired my path in 
agriculture.” 
 
 

 
 
 
Rianne Harrish 
Calmar, AB 
 
“I truly appreciate being chosen as one of 
the recipients for this scholarship. This will 
help me as I complete my education and 
pursue a career in precision agriculture.” 
 
 



 
 

Brody Curtis 
Coaldale, AB 
 
“I am extremely grateful to the ASP for this generous contribution 
to my post-secondary education. After completing my formal 
education at the University of Lethbridge, it is my intent to achieve 
a Pag designation and apply my knowledge and skills to the field of 
agronomy. I look forward to applying both my formal education and 
practical education to the field of agriculture for many years to 
come.” 
 

For more information: 
 
Monica Klaas 
General Manager/Alberta Seed Processors 
403-489-9999 
monica.klaas@seedprocessors.ca 


